Called by Name

Bulletin Announcements

Week I –Called by Name, a program to promote vocations to the priesthood and consecrated life, will begin in our parish next weekend.  Pray for vocations.  Details next Sunday.

Week II - All the parishes of the Diocese of Brooklyn are participating in Called by Name, a program of vocations awareness that begins this weekend.  This program offers an opportunity for us to pray for vocations; to recognize gifts and potential for leadership and service in members of our parish; and finally, to call forth and encourage these members to share their gifts in priesthood, diaconate and consecrated life.  Perhaps you know a man or woman (high school age or older) who would, in your opinion, have the qualities to become a priest, sister, or brother.  Please recommend this person by filling out the response card found in church.  Next weekend, place the completed card in the collection basket.

Week III - REMINDER:  Today. Place your Called by Name response card in the collection basket or return it to the parish office.  Continue to pray for the success of this program in our parish and our diocese, especially during these weeks of prayer for vocations.

Week IV - LAST CHANCE:  Today, place you Called by Name response card in the collection basket or return it to the parish office.  Please continue to pray for vocations to the priesthood and consecrated life.  Remember in prayer those men and women of our parish who have been nominated, that they may appreciate their giftedness and respond to Christ’s call.

